
 

 
 

 
 
CAREER CENTRE 
 Attention current Gr. 10’s and 11’s—applications for High School on Campus are now being accepted for Fall 2025. 

Applications are available now in the Career Centre. Stop by to see what courses are being offered!   
 Science Al!ve is looking for enthusiastic high school students currently in Gr. 10-12 who are looking for experience and 

would like to volunteer for our summer camp programs at SFU! This is a great opportunity for students passionate 
about STEAM and would like to gain experience working with kids! The deadline to apply is today. Visit the volunteer 
board next to the Career Centre to find out more information.  

 
EVENTS 
 Gr. 8 students who registered for the Gauss math contest will have to be in room C106 on Wednesday, May 14th, during 

Block A. Bring a pencil, eraser and a calculator with you.   
 The Sullivan Heights Drama and Music departments present “Matilda the Musical”—a play with TV, books and getting 

back at the Trunchbull on May 14th, 15th and 16th at 7pm. Tickets are on sale at lunch in the HUB all week as $10 for 
students and $15 for adults. Please be prepared to pay in cash.  

 Ms. Hearty’s EFP 12 class will be selling freezies tomorrow after school in the courtyard! They’re $2 for a whole freezie 
and $1 for half. All proceeds will be donated to the Moose Hide Campaign, a movement that encourages men and boys 
to help end violence against women and children. Come cool off and support a great cause by grabbing a freezie for 
you and your friends!  

 
CLUBS 
 Math Club—Do you love cookies and supporting a great cause? The Math Club is hosting a Crumbl Cookies fundraiser, 

and you don’t want to miss out! Come grab some delicious Crumbl Cookies from the HUB tomorrow and help support 
JUMPMath Canada, a nonprofit organization dedicate to making math learning accessible for all students. Every cookie 
you buy helps provide math resources and education opportunities to those in need.  

 
SPORTS 
 Senior Badminton Team—The senior badminton team played a lot of badminton these last two weeks, with wins over 

Panorama Ridge and Regent Christian and losses to L.A Matheson and Guildford Park. Their current record is 5 wins and 
5 losses. Good luck to the players going to the tournament this weekend!  

 
GRADS 
 The Commencement Committee would like to remind all Gr. 12’s that they will be receiving their 2 commencement 

tickets this morning in Block A, so please be present. If you do not have a Block A, you can pick up your tickets 
afterwards from the office.  

 
THE GALAXY STORE 
 Stop by The Galaxy Store this Thursday in the lower B-wing! This week, we’ve got Orange Cream Coke’s for just $2. 

While you’re there, check out our other snacks, drinks and school clothing. Don’t miss out and swing by The Galaxy! 
 
CAFETERIA 
 The specials today are: 

• Beef & Broccoli Rice Bowl 
• Cheese Pizza 
• Spaghetti w/ Halal Meatballs 
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